
 
 

BRIDEN Management 
111 S. Lafayette # 541 

South Lyon, MI 48178 
248-921-3909 
 

bridenmanagement@aol.com       Homeowners Association 

www.bridenmgt.com           Management Services 
 

 

Dear Saddle Creek Homeowner: 

 

We are pleased to announce that BRIDEN Management has been hired to oversee 

the accounting and maintenance operations of the Saddle Creek Subdivision.  

BRIDEN is a small hands-on subdivision management company based in South 

Lyon that has partnered with several local subdivision associations to assist with 

the management of their communities.   

 

From this date forward please mail (and make payable) all future payments to: 

 

Saddle Creek Association 

P.O. Box 732 

South Lyon, MI 48178 

 

*All Exterior changes/landscaping must be approved prior to work starting.  

Please use this website www.saddlecreeksub.com to download a Modification 

Form and also to request a pool fob. 

 

 

Your first Payment of $225.00 is due ________________________________. 

 

Please feel free to contact BRIDEN Management with any questions, comments, 

or concerns at 248-921-3909, or e-mail us at bridenmanagement@aol.com.   Our 

contact information can also be found on our website: www.bridenmgt.com.   

 

Sincerely, 

Dennis Nagy 

BRIDEN Management 
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